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Former Deputy Chief of Staff & Legislative Director for Rep. Carol 
Miller joins ClearPath 

 
Washington, D.C. – Thursday, October 2, 2025 – ClearPath announced Emily Henn, former 
Deputy Chief of Staff & Legislative Director for Rep. Carol Miller (R-WV), has joined its team as 
a Government Affairs Director.  
 
“Emily’s extensive experience on Capitol Hill provides a deep understanding of the legislative 
process and policy landscape,” said Chris Tomassi, Head of Government Affairs, ClearPath. 
“She has been a driving force on energy and manufacturing tax incentives, selling American 
energy globally, and smart policies to address carbon and methane emissions, and we are 
thrilled to have her join the ClearPath team.”  
 
In her role, Henn will educate Members and staff in the House of Representatives to equip them 
with the tools needed to ensure the United States has access to clean, reliable and affordable 
energy. 
 
Before joining ClearPath, Henn served as Rep. Miller’s Deputy Chief of Staff and Legislative 
Director, advising on tax, energy and appropriations. Henn earned her Bachelor's degree in 
American government and politics from the University of Maryland. 
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ABOUT CLEARPATH 
ClearPath's mission is to accelerate American innovation to reduce global energy emissions. To 
advance that mission, we develop cutting-edge policy solutions on clean energy and clean 
manufacturing innovation. An entrepreneurial, strategic nonprofit, ClearPath (501(c)(3)) 
collaborates with public and private sector stakeholders on innovations in nuclear energy, 
carbon capture, hydropower, natural gas, geothermal, energy storage, and clean manufacturing 
to enable private-sector deployment of critical technologies. Learn more at clearpath.org. Follow 
us on Twitter: @ClearPathAction, @Jharrell  

https://clearpath.org/about-us/emily-henn/


 
 


